
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

RIDER NOTICE

In observance of Independence Day, RTD 
will not operate regular fixed route or 
Dial-A-Ride bus services on Sunday, July 4 
and Monday, July 5.  The Administrative 
Offices and the Downtown Transit Center 
(DTC) Customer Service Center will be 
closed on Monday, July 5. 

On these dates, RTD will operate within 
Stockton a limited demand-response service 
by reservation on a first-come, first served 
basis. The fare for a one-way trip will be 
$5.00 per passenger.  Priority will be given 
to passengers who are elderly or with 
disabilities. 

RTD will be accepting reservations 
beginning Saturday, June 27, until 5:00 p.m. 
on Wednesday, June 30. Reservations will 
be limited to one round trip per passenger. 

For reservations call (209) 955-8400. 


